
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

Summer Term 
2024 

Last Day of Term –  

Wednesday 24th July 

2024   

School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Broadstairs Beach 

Friday 19th July 

2024 

Newsletter 105        Friday 7th June 2024 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

The Photographer 

is in School to take 

Individual and 

Group Photos 

Tuesday 
11th June 

OFSTED Inspection 
 
St Andrew’s was inspected by OFSTED this 
week. 
 
We are expecting the report to be  
published in the next few weeks and will 
notify you of the outcome as soon as we 
are permitted. 
 
Watch this space for further information. 



 

Y1 had attended a workshop at the Natural History Museum today.  
They had a lovely time, literally ‘piecing together’ elements of pre-
history.  They even built a dinosaur from scratch … honest! 



 

Attendance  
Percentages Last Week 

 

 
YR—95% 
Y1—98% 
Y2—97% 
Y3—96% 
Y4—95% 
Y5—99% 
Y6—95% 

 

Number of Children Late 
Before the Close of  Register 

  
 

YR—01 
Y1—07 
Y2—12 
Y3—05 
Y4—09 
Y5—07 
Y6—06 

 

Number of  Children Late 
After the Close of  Register 

 

 

 
YR—0 
Y1—1 
Y2—1 
Y3—1 
Y4—2 
Y5—1 
Y6—1 

   Class 
 

 

 
 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 

Stardust 
Aladdin 

Mars 
 

 
Number  of  

children who read every 
day this week 

 
 
 

 
 

YR—15 
Y1—00 
Y2—13 
Y3—14 
Y4—17 
Y5—24 
Y6—19 

 

Percentage 
 

 
YR—75% 
Y1—00% 
Y2—87% 
Y3—56% 
Y4—59% 
Y5—96% 
Y6—83% 

 

£1.00  
per  chi ld   

 

School will be closed for the  
General  Election 

Thursday 4th July 2024 

Slade Gardens 
Stockwell Park Road 

SW9 0DB 

 

All parents/carers are welcome 

Parents and Carers 
 
 

 
Some of our children suffer severe allergic  

reactions when they are brought into contact with 
certain foods.  For their safety and for other health 

reasons, we would like to gently remind parents 
and carers of the following: 

 
Sweets, snacks and flavoured drinks are not to be 

given to your child for lunch or for                        
educational visits.   

 
Only children who normally bring a packed lunch 

to school are permitted to take them on  
school trips. 

 
Your child will receive a hot lunch before  

leaving school where possible.  Alternatively,  a 
healthy, balanced packed lunch will be provided if 

they are out all day. It is unnecessary for parents to 
provide extra food. 

 



 

Reception Class 

Thursday 11th July @ 2:30pm  

Year 2  

Thursday 20th June @ 9.10 Y6 Trip   

Chessington World 
of Adventure       

Monday 10th June  

Lovely Reception Class, made their voices heard at a protest 
march that they held in assembly today. 
 
The children were protesting about the level of plastic waste in 
our seas.   
 
They made fantastic posters to show how strongly they felt on 
the subject. 
 
Who said politics was dead? 

Y5 Trip to  

The Royal                
Observatory 

 Monday 10th June  

 


